
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 5th, 2021 
 
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 
Re: UT-210002	
 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Please find enclosed Form 477 as filed with the FCC for 12/31/2020. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dale Merten 
VP/COO 
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